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Headquarters of the Fort Berthold Indian Agency is being moved from Elbowoods to Newtown, North
Dakota, the Bureau of Indian Affairs announced today.

The move, part of the readjustment and relocation at Fort Berthold made necessary by construction of
the Garrison Dam and Reservoir Project of the Missouri River Basin Development, was originally
scheduled to take place later. Because of an emergency need to use the agency buildings at Elbowoods
for school purposes, however, the move is being undertaken at the present time and should be
completed in the next few weeks.
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